
Town of Chatham, 2020 
May 7, 2020 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs 
 
There was not a meeting in April due to the Virus. 
The minutes to the March meeting were accepted. 
The Selectmen approved the following positions: 
Chairman of the Board of Selectmen- Jason Eastman 
Conservation Board and Budget Committee- William Briggs 
Health Officer, Welfare director- Riley Pitman 
Planning Board- Jen Zulker and Julie Hoyt 
Town Clerk Deputy and Tax Collector Deputy- Kendra Anderson 
 
The Board of Selectmen reviewed the welfare guidelines and approved 
them. 
Vouchers were signed. 
Tuesday, May 12, 2020 the generator will be hooked up. 
Board of Tax and Land Appeals send a notification that Tom Henriksen 
had withdrawn his appeal to them and no further action will be taken. 
The DOT sent a bridge report that will be given to Alan Eastman. 
Timber Warrant for Stephen Fink was signed. 
Several Intent to Cut wood forms were signed. 
The Dwelling Response Survey will be completed and filed. 
The Board of Selectmen decided to call of the annual drive around and 
opt instead to review the assessment cards of those that did not return 
the inventory form. 
The building use policy was reviewed and approved.  
Jeb Bradley reached out and wanted to make sure that the town had 
access to the CARE funding. 
The town may choose to request gowns, masks and gloves, to be kept 
at the town office, after the pandemic is over. 
William Briggs inquired about having fire permits available on line. 
Jason agreed it was a good idea and so Bill will pursue it. 



William Briggs also informed the Board that a radio antenna may be put 
up at the fire station in North Chatham. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
 
 


